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Mr. Jaime BORGIANI 
Dirección Nacional de Aduanas de Uruguay 

 
06 December 2023, Brussels, Belgium 

23HL0566E 

 

Dear Director General, 

 
I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for the participation of the expert María Victoria 
CORNACCHIONE in the activities of the World Customs Organization's (WCO) Anti-Corruption and 
Integrity Promotion Programme (A-CIP). 
 
Throughout the year, María Victoria has conducted a total of four virtual workshops under the theme 
"Building a Culture of Integrity" for the Customs Administrations of Ecuador (SENAE), Guatemala (SAT), 
and Mexico (ANAM). Additionally, she facilitated an in-person workshop in October for Mexican Customs, 
focusing on developing the "Structure of the training curriculum" at both basic and intermediate levels, 
specifically tailored to the needs of ANAM. 
 
It brings me great pleasure to share that participants in each workshop have consistently rated the 
expert's performance with the highest marks. This feedback is a testament to the valuable knowledge 
and experience she has brought to each session. 
 
María Victoria's significant contributions have played a crucial role in the success of the A-CIP 
Programme, and we hope she will continue participating in future activities of the WCO A-CIP 
Programme.  
 
I want to express our gratitude to the National Customs Directorate of Uruguay for its continued support 
of the WCO Anti-Corruption and Integrity Promotion Programme, and look forward to continuing our 
collaboration with you in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  

 
 
Taeil Kang 

                            WCO Capacity Building Director 

 


